
 

BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA 
PEOPLE’S POWER MINISTRY FOR 

FOREIGN RELATIONS 
 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
 
On behalf of the President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, Nicolas Maduro Moros and the 
Venezuelan revolutionary government and people, we would like to convey our most heartfelt 
congratulations to the people and government of the Kingdom of Swaziland on their National Day, 
which celebrates today, September 6th, the anniversary of their independence. 
 
Venezuela and Swaziland share similar visions regarding the defense of vital interests such as 
sovereignty, peace, peaceful settlement of conflicts and defense of the territory as instruments of 
international law, and the consolidation of a multipolar and polycentric world where solidarity and 
cooperation set out the course to follow. 
 
The Bolivarian Government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela reiterates its sovereign and pro-
independence greeting to the entire people of Swaziland and reaffirms its interest to strengthen 
friendly and cooperative relations among our nations. 
 
 

Caracas, September 6th, 2017 


